
Hot Springs Ark. 

Dec. 7, 1905 

Dear Professor Binns 

Your letter came a day or so ago.  I talked with the representative here and he is inclined to 
favor your ideas about the branching out from the “Rookwood” style.  He thinks Miss Kenter (?) would 
be satisfactory.  However Mr. Bradford is to be down here soon and he wants to talk the matters over 
then.  I will then write you again. 

Could you spare me say 5 # of ground calcined clay?  I want to make some early tests in matts 
(or matls?) and our mills are slow to come, so slow that I can’t wait very well.  If 5 # could be mailed to 
me I will be glad to pay whatever the bill may be. 

Yours very truly 

Paul E. Cox 

Box 545 


